
Summer camp information
Summer camps at Louisburg High School aren’t too far away and
here is some information if you are interested in signing up.

 

FOOTBALL

LHS football coach Kyle Littrell is holding his team camp on
June 15 through 19 on the team’s practice field just outside
the high school. The cost for the high school camp is $45 and
includes insurance, a T-shirt and shorts.

Littrell will also conduct a middle school and elementary
school camp. The seventh and eighth-grade camp will run from
10 a.m. to noon on June 15 through 18 and will cost $35. There
will also be an elementary camp from 8:30 to 10 a.m. on June
15-17 for grades 3-6 and will cost $25. Both camp fees include
a T-shirts.

For  more  information,  contact  Littrell  at  837-1720  or
littrellk@usd416.org.

 

BOYS BASKETBALL

Head boys basketball coach Jason Nelson is conducting his team
camp from 2 to 4:30 p.m. on June 8 through 12 in the LHS
gymnasium.  The  cost  for  the  high  school  camp  is  $50  and
includes a T-shirt.

Nelson will also hold a junior high and elementary school camp
as well. The session for sixth through eighth-grade will run
from 11:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. on June 8 through 11 and the cost
is $45. The third through fifth-grade camp will run from 9
a.m. to 11 a.m. on June 8 through 10 and is $40. Both camps
include a T-shirt.
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All three camps will have a heavy emphasis on fundamentals.
The due date to sign up is May 23. For more information,
contact Nelson at (913) 963-8421 or nelsonj@usd416.org.

 

VOLLEYBALL

LHS head volleyball coach Jessica Compliment will hold camps
from fifth-grade on up through high school this July.

On July 13 through 17, Compliment will conduct the high school
camp from 1 to 4 p.m. and the cost is $45. The seventh and
eighth-grade camp will run from 10:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. on
July 13 through 16 and costs $35. The fifth and sixth-grade
session will go from 8:30 a.m. to 10 a.m. on July 13 through
15 and costs $30.

Deadline to sign-up for the camps is May 15 and all costs
include  a  camp  T-shirt.  For  more  information,  contact
Compliment at (785) 766-3758 or complimentj@usd416.org.

 

WRESTLING

LHS  head  wrestling  coach  Bobby  Bovaird  will  conduct  a
beginners and advanced camp on June 22 through June 25 in the
LHS gymnasium

The beginners camp is for novice and youth wrestlers and will
run from 5 to 7 p.m. each day. The minimum age is 6-years-old.
Children who will be in kindergarten or first grade must have
adult supervision.

The advanced camp will run from 7 to 9:15 p.m. for high
school, middle school and experienced youth wrestlers. The
cost for both camps is $35 and includes a T-shirt. Deadline to
register is June 1.

mailto:nelsonj@usd416.org
mailto:complimentj@usd416.org


For more information, contact Bovaird at (913) 424-0999 or
bovairdr@usd416.org

 

GIRLS SOCCER

The LHS girls soccer program will prepare for its inaugural
season this summer. Head coach Kyle Conley is holding a high
school camp from 10 a.m. to noon on June 15 through 19 along
with assistant coach Michael Pickman.

The  cost  for  the  camp  is  $40,  which  includes  a  T-shirt.
Campers will need to bring shin-guards and a water bottle.
Deadline to sign-up is May 15. For more information contact
Conley at conleyk@usd416.org.

 

BOYS SOCCER

Head coach Ben York will be conducting his high school team
camp on July 13 through 17. The cost for the camp is $50. For
more information, contact York at benyork13@gmail.com.
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